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Florida Mandatory Policy Information Revision

In a prior communication, dated November 2, 2004, we advised you that you could comply with Florida
statute 627.4131 by including the company address and phone number on the declarations page of a policy.
This communication supersedes all prior communications on this topic for the State of Florida.

Florida statute 627.4131 , passed in 1992, requires every new and renewal policy, except surplus lines
policies, to contain a notice with the insurance company's phone number for policyholders to use to
obtain information about coverage, make inquiries or seek assistance in resolving complaints.

The primary revision is having the phone number on the declarations page is not sufficient to comply with
the statute.

The notice is attached below.

Until all systems are updated you will need to manually attach to your policies.

Please contact you program manager with any questions.
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FLORIDA ADDENDUM TO THE DECLARATIONS

If you have questions about your insurance policy, or questions about claims
relating to your insurance policy, please contact your insurer at the following:

American International Companies®

70 Pine Street
New York, NY 10270
(212) 770-7000


